
 

 

   18th  December 2017 

       President – Trevor Ratcliffe  

         trevcar@bigpond.net.au  

       Secretary - Paul Morris  

        paul _morris5@optusnet.com.au 

       Treasurer – Tony Phillips 

         tonyphillips@optusnet.com.au 

         http://endeavourhillsmensshed.blogspot.com.au/  
 

       Next meeting: Tuesday 19th December 

 

      This is the final bulletin for 2018. 

 

Merry Christmas to all. 
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Parks Victoria (PV) 
 
Negotiations continue with PV and they are currently working through the options and requirements 
for a site at Lysterfield Park. Work continues on the park bench repairs for PV. 
 
City of Casey 
 
The committee has replied to the council offer of a license over Essex Park Drive. The preferred 
position is that we do not manage the other men’s group. We have received indicative outgoings from 
council which are substantial but can managed. We have also requested that council revisit the 
permanent site options in particular, two for which no information has been received. 
 
 
EHMS signage 
 

 
 
Attached are some bits that I have to layout the word Hills, now I 
wonder if my fellow members would like to add to this to make 

up Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed. 
Letters can be made up of anything ‘workshop’ related and not 
too heavy or thick. 
Letter size is 150mm for caps and 100mm for rest. 
These would then be mounted on a sheet to hang or on an A 
frame. 

  
Looking forward with what you can come up with. 
Hans. 
 
Dandenong All Holden Car Show on 18th March 2018 
 
 

 
The EHMS will be barbequing at this event held by the 

Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills. This will be the 10th 

annual show which was started by Rotary Club of 

Endeavour Hills and Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed 

member Tony Phillips. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Cardinia Reservoir 

Work continues repairing the outdoor furniture in the park. 

 

 

 

Building Fund 

Tony Phillips has been quietly fundraising and we now have over $20,000 in our building fund, 

thanks Tony. 

We have set a target of $100,000 for our building fund. 
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